January 28-29, 2023

For our Church. May we learn to pray with honesty and humility, listening to God’s prayer to us, open to experiencing the great depth of God’s mercy and love, and that through our generosity to Archbishop’s Charities and Development Drive (ABCD), we may provide hope to those in need throughout our archdiocese, we pray to the Lord. 

